
Phone: 02 6679 1255                             Principal: Vicki Roach                    Web: chillingha-p.school.nsw.edu.au 

 

23 February 2023 

 

We are excited to announce the Canteen Menu has been         

re-vamped with some delicious new items.  We have added a 

crispy chicken and cheese wrap, nachos, chicken and lettuce 

sandwich, ham and cheese sandwich as well as a chicken and 

cheese jaffle.  You will be pleased to know the favourite dino 

nuggets will still be available, but why not try something new!! 

Our new menu is conveniently attached to the back of this 

newsletter for you to tear off and stick to your fridge at home. 

Parent/carers please check-in with your children and ask them 

if they are enjoying (and actually eating) all their lunch, 

sometimes over ordering can happen. 

There have been minimal price increases on a few items due to 

supplier price increases.  The P&C have prided ourselves on not 

increasing prices over the last few years and are sorry to do so 

now. 

To save valuable time for our canteen volunteers it is important 

that orders are placed correctly. 

  How to Order: 

Each child in the family needs their own bag/s. 

A separate bag is required for RECESS and LUNCH. 

Clearly write the child’s name and order on all bags. 

All items are to be written on the bags -  Except ‘The Goodies’. 

Goodie items are to be paid for with cash at the canteen. 

Correct change is a great help…. Thank you  😊  

**The new menu will be available from this Friday 24 February** 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

24 February - Friday 

Canteen 

 Wednesdays  

Snow Cones for sale $1ea 

 

 

 

Our students are happy, literate 

lifelong learners. We empower 

them with the knowledge, skills 

and confidence enabling them 

to make a positive contribution 

to society.  Chillingham Public 

School is a great school. Join us. 

GOODIES 

• cakes/slices 

• chips 

• lollies 

• ice blocks 

• poppers 
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From the Principal’s desk  

Thank you to all who attended the P&C AGM and general meeting last week. Items 

discussed included: 

• Committee members: President - Erika Thomson, Vice President – Kristina Decker, 

Secretary – Erika Thomson, Treasurer – Megan Kliendienst, Uniform Coordinator – 

Christine Stayt and Canteen Committee – Megan Kliendienst and Erika Thomson. 

Thank you to all committee members for giving up your time to give to our school, I 

look forward to working with you all in 2023. 

• Years 3 and 5 will be completing Naplan online in Term 1 this year. 

• There will be an excursion to the Science Centre in Brisbane on Tuesday 28 March. 

The bus will be leaving school promptly at 7:30am. 

• Easter Hat Parade will be on last day of Term 1 – Thursday 6 April. Donations & raffles 

will be asked for in upcoming newsletters. 

• Family accounts will be sent home this week. 

• P&C levy was set at $30 again for 2023. 

• Back to school vouchers have not been set-up in the school finance system, and it’s 

recommended that vouchers be used for larger more expensive items such as 

school shoes and bags. 

• Canteen menu items and prices revised. 

• Canteen ‘How to Order’ process revised to save time for canteen volunteers. 

• All volunteers to the school need to sign-in at the office. 

• Uniforms have been ordered and no price increase to families. 

• Financial audit is in progress. 

• Canteen air-conditioner will be serviced or replaced in upcoming weeks. 

• Next meeting has been scheduled for Thursday 16 March (Week 8). All welcome. 

• Future meetings will be held on 4th and 8th week of each term. Dates will be 

advertised on the front page of the newsletter closer to the time. 

 

Thank you for the Stewart House Donations that have been coming in. If you would like a 

chance to win a $4 000 gift voucher, all you need to do is donate $2 in the envelope that 

was attached to last week’s newsletter. More envelopes are available at office. 

 

Our first week of snow cones for 2023 was a huge success! The SRC are offering snow 

cones for $1 each Wednesday.  If your child wants a snow cone, please send them with 

their $1 on Wednesdays. Thank you to last week’s helpers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vicki Roach  

Principal  
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Canteen / P&C Notice Board 

 

P&C Association:    

  

• Thank you to all those who attended both the AGM and general meeting last week. 
 

• Thank you to Mrs Roach for sitting Chair in last week’s meeting.  
 

• Please see meeting items mentioned in Principal news. 
 

• The P&C sets a family levy which is payable during first term. This levy contributes to 

Association Fees and Insurances. The amount of the levy is decided at the Annual 

General Meeting each year. The levy has been left at $30 per family for 2023. 

 

 

Canteen:  

• Please see all canteen news on front page of this newsletter. 

• Canteen will be open every Friday for the remainder of term. 

• If you need to change your allocated day on the canteen roster, please contact 

the office as soon as possible for an alternate timeslot. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No birthdays this week 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjjh-SdmsPTAhVDJJQKHUgiB2gQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/explore/happy-birthday/&psig=AFQjCNEcFGWS7CkvSxbOGoK_T2z_Z_kPPA&ust=1493333292675046
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ADVERTISING 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


